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Kenia 
Like everywhere in the world, in Kenia there is also 
a lot of worries about the Corona crisis and 
everybody’s health. 
Life becomes difficult every day as the country's 
economy is deteriorating at a very high rate.  
Most parts in the country have complete lock down, 
making it not possible for free trade hence lack of 
essential goods and services. 
The result is that a lot of people don’t have any 
income any more. 
 
Big parts of the country have been flooded due to 
unusual heavy rainfall, experienced in most parts of 
the country. Floods have killed more people than 
corona in Kenya accompanied by hunger.  
In fact the major threat is now hunger that also kills 
many people. 
 
Students 
Until now all our students are still healthy and they 
observe the Corona rules. So face-protection and 
keeping your distance. Because they are all from a 
poor family they miss out their daily meal at 
lunchtime .that they got in school. Sometimes it was 
the only meal they got a day.  

 

 
 
To make sure that they stay healthy we started 
providing food parcels. 
 
For that we use part of the school money and part 
of our reserves as long as that is possible.  
 
We still don’t know when the schools will start again, 
but we think it will take a while.  
 
In the meantime the school ask the students to study 
at home by e-learning, but our students can’t afford 
to buy a laptop or a smartphone, so we fear they will 
fall back in results.  
If they can’t go to the next level because of this, we’ll 
have to sponsor them a year extra. 
 
Thats why we ask again: do you know somebody 
who has a laptop or a smartphone and doesn’t use 
it anymore? Our students are in need. So please 
help us. 
 

 
We wish you all a very nice summertime and we 
hope that you will be all in good health all the time, 
as well in Europe as in Kenia. 
 


